
 
Term 2  Week 4– Thur 13th May, 2021 

 
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
We have continued to be very busy at school. 
It has been a good busy as we have had lots 
of community members coming to the school 
and providing extra oportunities for the 
children. At school, Mrs Wills and Mrs Amos 
worked very hard to help the children make 
very impressive presents for all the mums, 
grandmas and other significant women in the 
childrens lives. We hope you were all spoilt on 
Mothers Day. This Friday Mrs Hodges and 
Mrs Amos will be taking the kids to the 
Cowara Eisteddfod. Following the Choir 
performance they will have recess and attend 
the Cowra Visitors Centre to view the 
hollogram and then pay a visit to the POW 
site. They will then have lunch in a park before 
returning to school. Well done to all the Year 
3/5 students for trying their best on the 
NAPLAN this week, and the Year 4/6 students 
on the Check In Assessment last week. 
Congratulaitons to Angus and Oliver for 
representing the Corwa District in cross 
country running last week. Tomorrow is 
National Walk to school Safely day.  
 
P AND C 
The P&C will be running the canteen at the 
Cowra small school athletics carnival on 
Friday 21st May. If you are able to help out in 
any way please contact a member of the P&C. 
Also lunch orders are due Monday 17th May 
with Money. 
 
The P&C are also running a raffle for a load of 
wood. If would be a great if you are able to sell 
and/or buy tickets. You can drop off ticketes 
and money to the school byThursday 10th 
June Unsold tickets need also need to be 
brought back to school. 
   
 
 
 

 
 
 
AWARDS 

 
Mykaela, Izzy and Tiffany have been 
demonstrating fantastic knowledge of 
earthquakes and tsunamis during science this 
term. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Issy and Charlote have received awards for 
their effort and progress in English. 
 
ATTENDANCE IS IMPORTANT: 
 
Please take a minute to have a look at the 
Every day Counts poster attached.   
 
ATHLETICS CARNIVAL 
We just about completed our organisation for 
the Cowra Small School Athletics Carnival. 
This will be held at Cowra Twigg Oval (next 
to Cowra Aquatic Centre next Friday 21st 
May – assembly at 8.50 to commence at 
9am.   This is a School event and there will 
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be no staff at school.  Parents are 
responsible to transport or arrange transport 
of their children to the event.  Please read 
and complete the Permission sent home last 
newsletter.  Also  our P & C are running the 
canteen so please lend a hand. 
 
GRIP LEADERSHIP CONFERENCE 
WAGGA WAGGA 
We have enrolled our Primary students in 
this conference on Thursday 3rd June.  This 
will be held at CSU in Wagga.   
 
We will be joining Koorawatha and sharing a 
bus.  A full Permission note will be sent 
home with children when it is finalised next 
week. 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Brent Cartwright  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

14/5/21     Eisteddfod 
All students will travel to Cowra to take art in the choir section of the 
Eisteddfod  

Cowra 

17/5/21    School Photos 
School Photos have been rescheduled for Monday.  Please send 
your envelopes and money or you will have to order through CSP 
direct. 

School 

21/5/21     Athletics Carnival 

Parent helpers needed to run canteen.  Canteen orders due 
Monday 17th 

Cowra 

27/5/21     Baroquefest Concert & Age of Fishes  
Musicaviva concert 10am and visit to Age of Fishes Fossil Museum 

Canowindra 

 3/6/21     Grip Leadership Conference 
Primary Students only…..leaving school approx. 6am for 9am start in 
Wagga.  Full note next week. 

Wagga 


